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I respectfully oppose HB 3075 in its entirety and urge you to carefully review its 

potential unconstitutional implications. Please reconsider the provisions of this bill in 

light of the principles outlined in the Supremacy Clause of the U.S. Constitution and 

the rulings of the U.S. Supreme Court. Protecting and upholding the Constitution 

must remain our top priority. 

 

Thank you 


